
YOUNG MEMBERS EVENT - GUIDED TOUR TO NIGERIA'S LARGEST CONTAINER 

TERMINAL 

 

Our first event for the year was held on Friday, January 27, 2023. The young members of the 

Nigerian Maritime Law Association (“NMLA”) embarked on a guided tour to APM Terminals - 

Nigeria's largest container terminal. The tour was attended by thirty (30) young members.  

 

 
 

The Management of APM Terminals made available a bus and two tour guides. Members were 

given a guided tour round the Terminal as well as a digital simulation of the terminal procedures 

where two young members were trained on how to use the terminal crane electronically on a 

computerized app.  

 

After the tour the young members proceeded to the Lagos Yacht Club (founded in 1932, it is one 

of the oldest sporting clubs in Nigeria) for an interactive session as well as a cocktail. There was 

an introductory remark about the Association by the President of NMLA, Funke Agbor SAN, and 

a career talk by the immediate past President, Mr. L.Chidi Ilogu SAN. Other members of the 

NMLA Exco present included Mrs. Nneka Obianyor, Mr. Adedoyin Afun and Anita Olabokunde 

- the Administrative Secretary.  

 



The career talk was followed by a quiz session and gifts jointly coordinated by the young members; 

Mariam Dan Habu of Foundation Chambers and Chidiebere Ironuru of Bloomfield LP. 

 

It was indeed an enlightening and educative experience for the young members! It was also a great 

and fun filled way to kick off the NMLA’s 2023 events.  

 

 
 



 



 


